
Tuesday Provider Newsletter | April 20, 2020

You Are Essential Update

As we con	nue to provide “Essen	al” services to our community, we
stay commi�ed to providing you with informa	on that affect and
impact your programs and the children and families you serve each
day. Yes, updates are occurring almost daily, so be sure to tune in to
our weekly webinars and look out for these newsle�ers twice a
week as a way to stay abreast of the most recent guidance. Please
know that staff con	nue to work and are available to speak with you
regarding any ques	ons or concerns you may have. As previously
stated, “We will get through this TOGETHER.”

Weekly Provider Webinar

Did you miss any of our weekly
webinars? Click the link below to
watch the recorded sessions.

COVID-19 Webinars

Best Practices for Child Care
Centers

To assure your have the latest
guidance related to business and
sanitation COVID-19 please Click
Here

Apply for our available
Mini-Grants from the
ELC of Orange County

The Early Learning Coalition of Orange
County is providing two mini-grants. 

https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/COVID-19-Webinars-thru-4.20.20-Final.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/guidance-for-childcare.html
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Infrastructure-Grants.pdf
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Resource-Guide-For-COVID-19-Recovery-Efforts.pdf
https://www.savesmallbusiness.com
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Provider-Appreciaiton-scaled.jpg


The two grants include an Infrastructure
Mini-Grant and a Health and Safety
Mini-Grant. You may apply for both grant
awards. Each award is up to $1000.00.
You must apply separately.

For more information and to apply click
here.

 Click here for a

Resource Guide for

COVID-19 Recovery

Efforts

Please share with parents:

Attention parents! May is child care
provider appreciation month and we
need your help to make these unsung
heroes feel appreciated. Especially
during these uncertain times, the child
care provider community has shown

https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Infrastructure-Grants.pdf
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Resource-Guide-For-COVID-19-Recovery-Efforts.pdf


their unwavering dedication to caring for
our children. Because of them, our first
responders, healthcare and essential
workers are able to show up for us.
Please take a few moments to tell them
what they mean to you.

Click here for flyer

Assistance for First Responders and Health Care Workers

The Office of Early Learning along with local early learning coalitions
throughout the state are prioritizing child care for first responders and
health care workers. As you are on the front lines of helping to fight the
pandemic, allow the Early Learning Coalition of Orange County to assist
you with your child care costs. Income is not a part of the eligibility
process for the program through June 30, and you may be eligible for an
additional 12 months of child care assistance based on your family’s
gross income.

In order to qualify, you must:
Be a resident of Orange County or Osceola County.
Have a child younger than 13 years old.
Be employed with a first-responder organization or essential
medical organization.

For more information and to apply Click Here

https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Provider-Appreciaiton-scaled.jpg
https://4cflorida.org/child-care-for-first-responders-and-health-care-workers/


Office of Early Learning Virtual
Supports and Online Resources

The Office of Early Learning has
put together some comprehensive
guidance for Virtual Learning
Supports for Providers. To access
these resources Click Here.

Child Care Supply Needs Survey

“We go through 3 gallons of bleach, 2 gallons of
hand soap, 30 toilet paper rolls, 24 paper towels
rolls etc., on a weekly basis” stated Silvana
Sanabria, owner of Kids Now Academy in a letter
requesting emergency assistance. “We need the
bare essentials of bleach, paper products, wipes,
toilet paper, paper towels, and gloves immediately
or we will be forced to close our doors as soon as
next week.”

We hear you! ELCOC staff continues to procure
and collect essential supplies for you. Distribution
began last week and will continue on a first come
first served basis. Please update or fill out the
survey as soon as possible.

Provider Support Survey

COVID 19 FAQs
To view OEL's Provider FAQs
Click here

To view ELCOC's Parent FAQs
Click here

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v54YSrl2JPEIbVfjchpqVWCwMnF8yRqX/view
https://forms.gle/Rzd8tHryWNUnSmxo7
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/DOE-OEL-QA-3-26-20-FINAL-002.pdf
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/COVID-19-Parent-letter-3_25_20_ELCOC-Final-1.pdf


Thursday Provider Newsletter | April 16, 2020

Good afternoon Child Care Partners,

Together, we’ve made it through another week as we’re
continuing to provide services to the “Essential Workers” and
families of Central Florida. Thanks to community partnerships
and support, this week we began providing supplies to those
sites that remain open, but are low on essential cleaning
supplies. Yes, times continue to be uncertain but staff here at
the Early Learning Coalition of Orange County are committed
to standing strong with our providers, children and families
because “We will get through this TOGETHER”.

https://4cflorida.org/child-care-for-first-responders-and-health-care-workers/


The Office of Early Learning along with local early learning coalitions
throughout the state are prioritizing child care for first responders and health
care workers. As you are on the front lines of helping to fight the pandemic,
allow the Early Learning Coalition of Orange County to assist you with your
child care costs. Income is not a part of the eligibility process for the program
through June 30, and you may be eligible for an additional 12 months of child
care assistance based on your family’s gross income.
In order to qualify, you must:

Be a resident of Orange County or Osceola County.
Have a child younger than 13 years old.
Be employed with a first-responder organization or essential medical
organization.

For more information and to apply Click Here

If your program is currently open and
caring for children, please complete
the Child Care Programs Capacity
survey.

Complete the survey here

If your program is currently closed
and you are not providing care to
children, please complete the Child
Care Closure survey.

If you have already completed the
survey, please do not attempt to
complete it again. If you need to
extend closure dates, please send an
email to qualityprograms@elcoc.org
with your program’s name and the
date you need you need to change.

Take the closure survey here

https://4cflorida.org/child-care-for-first-responders-and-health-care-workers/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Y5YHJFY
mailto:qualityprograms@elcoc.org
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/T7QW9WV


The webinar, Understanding the
Economic Injury Disaster Loan and
Loan Advance Programs (CARES
Act), scheduled for Friday, April 17,
2020 at 1:00 pm has been
cancelled as the SBA funds have
been exhausted and they are no
longer accepting applications at
this time. We will keep you posted
on developing information for
additional resources.

The Service Corps of Retired
Executives (SCORE) is providing
financial counseling on how to
navigate during this crisis. For
more information visit
score.org/coronavirus

Weekly Provider Meeting

Join us for our upcoming Weekly
Provider Meeting on Monday, April
20, 2020 at 1:00 pm or 3:00 pm.

Click here for the 1:00 pm details

Click here for the 3:00 pm details

Parent Resources

The Early Learning Coalition of
Orange County wants to support
our families in their efforts to find
creative ways to engage in their
child's learning experience.

View our Parent Resource
Calendar Here!

COVID 19 FAQs

To view OEL's Provider FAQs
Click here

https://www.score.org/coronavirus
https://www.score.org/coronavirus
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=5wv8jddab&oeidk=a07eh1f7lited0e4a3f
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=5wv8jddab&oeidk=a07eh1f94k5ba52ed19
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Week-3_4-20-20_ELCOC_Parent-Resource-Calendar_COVID-19_FINAL.pdf
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/DOE-OEL-QA-3-26-20-FINAL-002.pdf


To view ELCOC's Parent FAQs
Click here

https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/COVID-19-Parent-letter-3_25_20_ELCOC-Final-1.pdf


Tuesday Provider Newsletter | April 14, 2020

You Are Essential Update

As we continue to provide “Essential” services to our
community, we stay committed to providing you with
information that affect and impact your programs and the
children and families you serve each day. Whether you
continue to stay open, or have decided to close, this newsletter
will be sent out weekly as a way to keep you abreast of the
most recent guidance. Yes, updates are occurring almost daily,
so be sure to tune in to our weekly webinars and look out for
these newsletters twice a week.

Weekly Provider Webinar

Did you miss any of our weekly
webinars? Click the link below to
watch the recorded sessions.

COVID-19 Webinars

Best Practices for Child Care
Centers

To assure your have the latest
guidance related to business and
sanitation COVID-19 please Click
Here

Paycheck Protection Program &
CARES Act Workshop TODAY!

Join us, TODAY, for a virtual training all
about the Paycheck Protection Program
& the CARES Act. Karla Micka, 25-year
Human Resources professional, will
walk through the essential details

https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/COVID-19-Webinars-thru-4.13.20-Final.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/guidance-for-childcare.html


concerning this relief program and
answer all your questions.

Click here to join at 1:00 pm

Click here to join at 6:00 pm

Additionally, the National Association
for the Education of Young Children
(NAEYC) has hosted two webinars
and produced two documents that
can provide additional information.
The links are provided here:

“Paying Yourself, Your Staff,
and Your Bills”
English webinar (with clear
audio!) and slides
"Cómo pagarse a sí mismo,
a su personal y sus deudas"
Spanish webinar and slides
Paycheck Protection
Program: What Child Care
Programs Need to Know 
Economic Injury Disaster
Loan: What Child Care
Programs Need to Know 

Assistance for First Responders
and Health Care Workers

The Office of Early Learning along
with local early learning coalitions
throughout the state are prioritizing
child care for first responders and
health care workers. Child care
services for these personnel will
be provided regardless of
income.  

Click here for more information

Office of Early Learning Virtual
Supports and Online Resources

The Office of Early Learning has
put together some comprehensive
guidance for Virtual Learning
Supports for Providers. To access
these resources Click Here.

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/uZAkcO2pqTIvzhW0Ft8i77ruSrAMlkYsRw?fbclid=IwAR3DB9bjpjUth_4l-6oxEqqxO-gd_lGZjsyRmA5_-SrigiEjcdUgfzBbv2M
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0rdOqspzsqvWGfXqjMhmrvTzMihODPUw?fbclid=IwAR3JAvoNcP5Ax0imiq0o4hDUIJ4feFAFAh3OPgW-CZMJU1Fmvwuf5nLsnD4
https://register.gotowebinar.com/recording/5780694883809473292
https://www.naeyc.org/sites/default/files/globally-shared/downloads/PDFs/resources/topics/naeyc_sba_loan_webinar_slides.english.pdf
https://register.gotowebinar.com/recording/5780694883809473292
https://naeyc.informz.net/NAEYC/data/images/NAEYC SBA Loan WebinarSPAcondensed - FINAL.pdf
https://www.naeyc.org/sites/default/files/globally-shared/downloads/PDFs/resources/topics/naeyc_ppp_for_child_care.final.pdf
https://www.naeyc.org/sites/default/files/globally-shared/downloads/PDFs/resources/topics/naeyc_eidl_for_child_care.pdf
http://www.floridaearlylearning.com/Content/Uploads/floridaearlylearning.com/files/OELChildcareFlyerUPDATED_ADA.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v54YSrl2JPEIbVfjchpqVWCwMnF8yRqX/view


Child Care Supply Needs Survey

“We go through 3 gallons of bleach, 2 gallons of
hand soap, 30 toilet paper rolls, 24 paper towels
rolls etc., on a weekly basis” stated Silvana
Sanabria, owner of Kids Now Academy in a letter
requesting emergency assistance. “We need the
bare essentials of bleach, paper products, wipes,
toilet paper, paper towels, and gloves immediately
or we will be forced to close our doors as soon as
next week.”

We hear you! ELCOC is hosting a Child Care
Emergency Supply Drive. In order to distribute the
supplies we have already collected and continue
collection efforts we need to know what you need.
Centers and family home care providers will
receive items on a first come first served basis so
fill out the survey as soon as possible.

Provider Support Survey

COVID 19 FAQs
To view OEL's Provider FAQs
Click here

To view ELCOC's Parent FAQs
Click here

https://forms.gle/Rzd8tHryWNUnSmxo7
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/DOE-OEL-QA-3-26-20-FINAL-002.pdf
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/COVID-19-Parent-letter-3_25_20_ELCOC-Final-1.pdf


Thursday Provider Newsletter | April 9, 2020

Good afternoon Child Care Partners,

As we prepare to assist families in their need for child care for their children,
we want to make sure we’re providing them with the most recent and accurate
information regarding provider availability. Child care facilities and home care
providers are an essential business, as acknowledged in governmental
definition and according the U.S. Department of Homeland Security
With that said, we encourage you to stay open for the families that need you
now. There are many working people within the families you serve that are
necessary to the vitality of this community. We ask you, if able, to continue to
serve this community with the integrity and commitment with which you have
always participated. We are here to work alongside you at this time. 

If your program is currently open and
caring for children, please complete
the Child Care Programs Capacity
survey.

Complete the survey here

If your program is currently closed
and you are not providing care to
children, please complete the Child
Care Closure survey.

If you have already completed the
survey, please do not attempt to
complete it again. If you need to
extend closure dates, please send an
email to qualityprograms@elcoc.org
with your program’s name and the
date you need you need to change.

Take the closure survey here

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Y5YHJFY
mailto:qualityprograms@elcoc.org
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/T7QW9WV


Weekly Provider Meeting

Join us for our upcoming Weekly Provider
Meeting on Monday, April 13, 2020 at 1:00 pm
or 3:00 pm.

Click here for the 1:00 pm details

Click here for the 3:00 pm details

Parent Resources

The Early Learning Coalition of Orange County
wants to support our families in their efforts to
find creative ways to engage in their child's
learning experience.

View our Parent Resource Calendar Here!

COVID 19 FAQs

To view OEL's Provider FAQs
Click here

To view ELCOC's Parent FAQs
Click here

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=5wv8jddab&oeidk=a07eh0wo92x58df1dcb
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=5wv8jddab&oeidk=a07eh0wp6neb9807273
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Week-1_4-6-20_ELCOC_Extended_Learning_Resources_for_Parents_FINAL-2.pdf
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/DOE-OEL-QA-3-26-20-FINAL-002.pdf
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/COVID-19-Parent-letter-3_25_20_ELCOC-Final-1.pdf


Tuesday Provider Newsletter | April 6, 2020

You Are Essential Update
"We understand that this is a trying time for our providers and families and we
assure you; you are not alone. We encourage you to stay open for the families
that need you now. There are many working people within the families you
serve that are necessary to the vitality of this community. We ask, if you are
able, to continue to serve this community with the integrity and commitment
with which you have always participated. We are here to work alongside you at
this time." -Darlene Jones, ELCOC Provider Services & Relations Manager

Weekly Provider Webinar

Did you miss any of our weekly webinars? Click
the link below to watch the recorded sessions.

COVID-19 Webinars

Child Care Supply Needs Survey

“We go through 3 gallons of bleach, 2 gallons of
hand soap, 30 toilet paper rolls, 24 paper towels
rolls etc., on a weekly basis” stated Silvana
Sanabria, owner of Kids Now Academy in a letter
requesting emergency assistance. “We need the
bare essentials of bleach, paper products, wipes,
toilet paper, paper towels, and gloves immediately
or we will be forced to close our doors as soon as
next week.”

We hear you! ELCOC is hosting a Child Care
Emergency Supply Drive. In order to distribute the
supplies we have already collected and continue
collection efforts we need to know what you need.

https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/COVID-19-ELCOC-Recorded-Webinars.pdf


Centers and family home care providers will
receive items on a first come first served basis so
fill out the survey as soon as possible.

Provider Support Survey

OCPS Survey

We are aware that many of you as
providers are now providing full-time care
to school-agers along with the daily care
for those children ages birth to five that
you normally serve. In our efforts to
support your program, we are partnering
with Orange County Public Schools (OCPS)
to provide additional resources to help you
support those school-agers as they try
adjusting to their new learning
environment.

Take the survey here!

Parent Resource Calendar

The Early Learning Coalition of Orange County
wants to support our families in their efforts to find
creative ways to engage in their child's learning
experience.

View our Parent Resource Calendar Here!

COVID 19 FAQs

As was discussed on the Webinar,
Essential Service Workers is broadly
defined. Please click the link below  to
review the Executive Order signed by
the Governor. This order includes the

https://forms.gle/Rzd8tHryWNUnSmxo7
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Y9GKQKB
https://elcoforangecounty.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Week-1_4-6-20_ELCOC_Extended_Learning_Resources_for_Parents_FINAL-2.pdf


definition and all categories of the
Essential Critical Infrastructure
Workforce as defined by the US
Department of Homeland Security. As
discussed on the call, these
categories are very broad and include
almost the entire workforce.
Therefore, you should not feel the
need to police this order. Click here to
view

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1K13LzONf0D08R1SUSUwmm2q4QU65_g0Y/view?usp=sharing
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